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School 

 

 

Christmas Dinner  
This year’s Christmas Dinner will be on 
Wednesday 9th December. Please ensure 
you have advised the school if your child 
required the vegetarian option. There will 
be no other school meal option on this 
day.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Christmas celebrations 
Sadly we are unable to have a Christmas 
Fair or breakfast with Santa this year, 
however we have arranged for the Elves 
to visit the school on Friday 18th 
December. They will be entertaining the 
children on the playground, observing 
social distance guidelines. 

 

Christmas Cards  
If the children wish to send their friends 
a Christmas card they can place them in 
the post box on Monday 30th November, 
Monday 7th December or Monday 14th 
December. They will then be given out on 
the Friday of that week.  
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 

 

 

School will close at 1.15pm on 
Friday 18th December for the 

Christmas Holidays. There will 
be no after school care (ARC) 

on this day. 
Back to school on Monday 4th 

January 2021. 

 

Christmas Raffle  
The Friends of Haskayne School are 
organising a Christmas Raffle and 
would be grateful for donations of 
raffle prizes (preferably vouchers). 
Tickets will cost £1 and can be 
purchased by sending money into 
school in a named envelope or into 
our bank account (Please speak to 
Mrs Winrow for details).  
Instead of issuing a raffle ticket; 
each £1 will enter your name into a 
draw which will take place on 
Tueasday 15th December.            

 
 

School Production 
. 
 
 
 
 

 
Back, by popular demand ‘Lights, 

Camel,  Action (or at least 
the songs). During the last week, 
one afternoon and very much 
depending on the weather, we will 
ask you to dig out hats, coats, 
scarves and hand warmers – 
maybe even camping chairs to be 
part of a socially distanced 
audience on the playground. The 
children will be delighted to perform 
the songs from last year’s 
Christmas Extravaganza!. 
Watch this space for more details. 

 

Lights, Camel, 
Action……..songs 
from The Show! 

Christmas is coming 
to Haskayne 

 


